
HALLOWE’EN AT HESS 
 

 

 

Hallowe’en 2020 will be very different due to the COVID-19 pandemic.  The 

HWDSB has asked us to follow the procedures listed below to maintain Public 

Health regulations 

√ Students may wear costumes without weapons or inappropriate images 

and that do not interfere with vision, etc.  

√ Students must come to school wearing costume and keep it on all day (no 

changing in or out of costumes)  

√ Students must still wear COVID face mask  

√ No costume parades or assemblies  

√ No food/drink sharing/distributing  

√ All must continue physical distancing and hand hygiene 


